
1

Gomez, Angela J.

From: Wolfley, Jolene

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2020 9:03 AM

To: Marsha Kearney; Gomez, Angela J.

Cc: Megan Fitzpatrick; Larry Sandoval; mike mirabal; Gould, Maggie S.; Richard Stevenson

Subject: RE: Wednesday, August 5th Hearing PR 2020-4030

Ms. Kearney and others, 

 

Thank you for your interest in PR 2020-4030.  You may submit comments 

through Tuesday.  DRB does not have a hard deadline.  But practically, 

Board members will not see emails that are submitted close to meeting 

time (including late on Tuesday). 

This property still needs approval from the Water Authority to proceed.  

It is likely Wednesday will be a continuation of the discussion regarding 

the project. 

 

The best way for you to submit your emails and comments is to Angela 

Gomez and Maggie Gould.  They can make sure that all DRB members 

receive your emails.  They can also provide you with a response that your 

email has been included in the record for the case. 

 

I will be forwarding all the emails I have received over the weekend to 

Angela and Maggie for proper processing.    All your previous emails have 

been sent to Angela Gomez and you should have received an email 

letting you know the particular email was received and is being including 

it in the Record.    If you did not receive a response email, you can 

resubmit your email to Angela.    It will be confusing to all of us if you 

send differing emails to different staff members.  The best path is to send 

all emails to Angela and Maggie. 

 

If you would like to send a list of the larger size emails and documents 

that you are concerned are not in the record, we can check your list 
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against our records.  Please send the list of your previous emails to 

Angela Gomez. 

 

agomez@cabq.gov 

MGould@cabq.gov 

 

If the applicant has not been included on your email correspondence, we 

will be including the applicant in our response to your comments.   This 

will allow everyone to be aware of concerns and look for ways to address 

those concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

 

JOLENE WOLFLEY 

associate director 

o 505.924.3891 

e jwolfley@cabq.gov 

cabq.gov/planning 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Marsha Kearney <rmeek1978@gmail.com>  

Sent: Saturday, August 1, 2020 9:18 AM 

To: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov> 

Cc: Megan Fitzpatrick <meganfitz@live.com>; Larry Sandoval 

<larrysandoval75@gmail.com>; mike mirabal <mdmiraba@msn.com> 

Subject: Re: Wednesday, August 5th Hearing 

 

 Thank you for getting back to me so quickly.  Do we still have until 

Monday am to submit comments? 
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> On Aug 1, 2020, at 9:06 AM, Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov> 

wrote: 

>  

> The agenda was posted Friday end of wor day.  You can see it now. 

>  

> Sent from my iPhone 

>  

>> On Aug 1, 2020, at 8:59 AM, Marsha Kearney 

<rmeek1978@gmail.com> wrote: 

>>  

>> I have looked on the website and not seen any announcement for the 

August 5th Hearing.  Appreciate any information you might have. 

>>  

>> Sincerely, 

>> Marsha Kearney 

>>  

>>  

>> =======================================================  

>> This message has been analyzed by Deep Discovery Email Inspector. 

>>  

=======================================================  

This message has been analyzed by Deep Discovery Email Inspector. 

 


